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Madre Delport

From: Madre Delport

Sent: 14 July 2017 15:23

To: DEA Compliance Directorate; 'eiaadmin@environment.gov.za'

Cc: 'pmakitla@environment.gov.za'

Subject: 14/12/16/3/3/1/613 - OUTENIQUA-OUDTSHOORN 132kV OVERHEAD POWER LINE

Attachments: ZIP.zip

Good day 
 
Kindly find attached the Notification of Construction and Final Route Alignment for the Proposed Eskom Outeniqua-
Oudtshoorn 132kV Overhead Power Line, Eden District Municipality, Oudtshoorn, Western Cape (DEA 
reference:14/12/16/3/3/1/613). 
 
The notification letter includes motivation for the re-alignment of the last 3 pole positions where it feeds into the 
existing Outeniqua substation, due to technical engineering constraints. The re-alignment of approximately 0.393 
kilometres will all be located within an existing Eskom servitude and will not result in any significant impact/ change 
and no change in scope. Please refer to the attached Application for Amendment (Part 1 Non-Substantive 
Amendment) and maps. 
 
Hard copies of the Notifications, Maps and Application for Part 1 Amendment will be posted to the Department of 
Environmental Affairs.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Madré Delport 
Environmental and Quality Officer 
Compliance and Enforcement 
Environmental Management 
Environment and Land Development 
Distribution Western Cape Operating Unit 
Brackenfell  PT&M Building 
PO Box 222 Brackenfell 7561 
T +27 (0)21 980 3675 
E-mail  madre.hendrikse@eskom.co.za 
 

 
 


